Concordia – important dates for diaries:
· Thank you to everyone who returned the reply slips re Mothering Sunday. It is with regret that I have decided not to commit us to the church service. There are so many families away, and I myself am taking my daughter away for a weekend. Huge apologies, but of course, families will still be welcomed to attend the service.
· Monday 18th March – we are taking part in Liverpool Cathedral Choir Competition. We will be leaving school at approximately 8.30am and travelling on a coach to Liverpool Anglican Cathedral. We will be back for lunchtime. Parents are very welcome as the bigger the audience, the better! We will be asking for a contribution to cover transport costs (amount to be confirmed, but will be as low as possible). I will send out a letter with all the details next week.
· Sunday 30th June we will hopefully be taking part in a service at St Peter’s church to celebrate St Peter’s Day – again, details will be given as soon as confirmed.
· Monday 22nd July – Concordia will be singing in Leaver’s service at St Peter’s Church – details to be given at a later date!
Kind Regards

Helen Chetwood
